
Jesus is a Be� er Promise
NOTES

JESUS IS A BETTER PROMISE (VS. 6:13-20)

GOD'S PROMISE TO ABRAHAM IS GIVEN TO US IN JESUS (VS. 6:13-15)

GOD'S PROMISE AND OATH GIVE US REFUGE IN JESUS (VS. 6:16-18)

GOD'S PROMISE IS AN ANCHOR OF HOPE FOR US IN JESUS (VS. 6:16-18)
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Today's Scripture April 14, 2024

MEMORIAL SERVICE FOR 
CRAIG MARCUS APRIL 26
Craig Marcus passed away this past 
week. A celebration of life service 
will be held on Friday, April 26 from 
11 A.M. - 12 P.M. at Foothills Christian 
Church in Boise (9655 W. State St.) 

COFFEE OR LUNCH WITH KIRK
Sign-up for a time to connect with 
Pastor Kirk over coffee or 
lunch in the coming weeks. If 
you haven't had a chance to 
connect just yet, Kirk would 
love to get to know you! Reserve your 
time online using this QR code or 
at https://calendly.com/kcrager/cole-
coffee-or-lunch-w-kirk.

SUMMER LAWN MOWING 
SIGN-UPS NOW OPEN
Spring time is upon us and with 
that comes greening and 
growing grass! We're 
looking for 12 volunteers to 
form our lawn mowing teams 
so we can rotate/mow once every 2-3 
weeks. Contact Tom Rogers at (208) 
866-4884 or complete this form.

CHURCH FAMILY MEETING AND 
BBQ HAPPENING TODAY AT 12
Today is our quarterly Church 
Family meeting. Join us for a BBQ 
and updates from 12-2 P.M.

Financial Update

Bulletin Updates 

PASSAGE: Hebrews 6:13-20,"Jesus is a Better Promise"

TEACHER: Kirk Crager, Lead Pastor

THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
COMPASSION FOR OUR LOSS
Thank you for your compassion, 
your prayers and your love during 
this time since Odo went to be with 
Jesus. Although we are deeply 
grieving his presence in our lives 
here, we are profoundly grateful to all 
of you for your help and generosity 
to our family. Thank you to all of you 
who provided lunch, thank you to 
all of you who helped take care of 
the many details for Dad’s service, 
and thank you for the outpouring of 
cards, messages, gifts and comfort. 
We found solace in sharing Dad’s 
life with you and hearing your stories 
about him in return. Thank you 
so much! You have displayed the 
body of Christ in a wonderful way.
- Becky & Matt Freeman, Mark & 
Kristi Siahaya, Fariba, and our families

as of April 8, 2024

This Week's Giving $ 12,273

YTD Spending $138,860

Give online at 
colecommunity.churchcenter.com/giving

YTD Giving $128,958

JOSHUA AND REVELATION FALL 
BIBLE STUDIES FOR WOMEN
Registration is now open for two fall 
Bible studies. The Cole Women’s 
Ministry will study Joshua; encounter 
God’s faithfulness as His 
people journey into new 
territory. A Precept Upon 
Precept four-part series on 
Revelation will also begin this fall. 

Stop by the table in the back 
of the auditorium today to 
sign up or contact Mary Ann 
at maryannp@colecommunity.
org for more information.

SUPPER FOR SIX COMING IN MAY 
Get together with other 
Cole Community Church 
regular attenders who you 
may not know, and enjoy 
a meal together in May! 
We'll assign participants to random 
dinners next month based on their 
availability. Use this QR code to sign 
up or visit the table in the back! 

CANDY AND SCHOOL 
SUPPLY DONATIONS NEEDED 
FOR GLOBAL OUTREACH 
PROJECT IN KENYA
Cole Valley Christian Schools 
is partnering with Expansion 
International this summer for a global 
outreach project in Kenya, and are in 
need of Tootsie Rolls, Smarties, Dum 
Dum size suckers, spiral notebooks, 
pens, and pencils to take with them. 
Contact Melody Moehlmann at (208) 
724-1910 to arrange donations.

April Elder Update 2024 
Hello to our fellow brothers and sisters in Christ, 

It has been so encouraging to see the ways that God has been working 
at Cole Community Church in the few short months since we began our 
church revitalization! 

We just fi nished reading "Paul and His Team," together as an Elder team. 
In it, the author talks about the value of having supportive teams and 
strong relationships within those teams. In many ways, the Elder team of 
the last several years was a good team, but it's amazing what bringing 
Kirk into the fold has done! The Lord has provided him with many gifts 
in places that we needed them. As we grow in our relationship together, 
please be praying for us to be honest, caring, trusting, and graceful with 
each other. We truly appreciate the support we feel from you all. In turn, 
we do ask that you also be gracious, trusting, caring, and honest with us. 

Let us remember the words of Jesus to, "Love the Lord your God with all 
your heart, all your mind, and all your soul'. This is the fi rst and greatest 
commandment. The second is like it, 'Love your neighbor as yourself." 
Our church is dear to each one of us, and we are each dear to God. 
May we show that love to everyone we encounter in this body and to 
everyone in this community that we are a part of.

Faithfully,     K i r k, J i m, J i m, J o s h , a n d M i k e


